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Townsend, Erle

From: Hinkel, Bill

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 9:11 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments; Cayting, Lynne A

Subject: FW: EV Opinion Piece for BEP

Please see comment below on 127-A.  

 

 

Thanks, 

Bill 

 

William F. Hinkel 

Executive Analyst 

Board of Environmental Protection 

17 State House Station 

Augusta, Maine  04333-0017 

(207) 314-1458 

bill.hinkel@maine.gov 

 

From: Lindsay Bourgoine <lbourgoine@revisionenergy.com>  

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2023 11:42 AM 

To: Hinkel, Bill <Bill.Hinkel@maine.gov> 

Subject: EV Opinion Piece for BEP 

 

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

a&achments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hello Bill, 
 
My name is Lindsay Bourgoine, and I serve as ReVision Energy’s lead on policy and government affairs. As you likely 
know, we testified in support of the adoption of Advanced Clean Cars II standards at the hearing in August, and ahead of 
the BEP’s deliberations and decision on the topic tomorrow, we wanted to respectfully pass along this opinion piece 
regarding grid readiness from our director of E-Mobility, Barry Woods, who is also the President of the Board of Plug In 
America.  
 
You can find that piece here: https://www.revisionenergy.com/solar-information/stories-inspiration/news-articles/ev-
updates/maine-grid-ev-adoption 
 
If you are able to share with board members and/or include in their packet, it would be much appreciated, or if there is a 
better way to pass this message along to board members, please let me know! Thank you. 
 
All the best, 
Lindsay Bourgoine  

 

 

 

Lindsay Bourgoine | Employee-Owner | Director of Policy & Government Affairs 
ReVision Energy, a Certified B Corp 
 
Cell 207.819.5663 
 
Locations in Maine, New Hampshire and Massachusetts 
Enjoy the Sun with us: Blog | Facebook | Twitter | Instagram 
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